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10PM closing time more than fair
1 message

Barbara Berensen <bberensen@gmail.com> Sun, Feb 28, 2021 at 2:45 PM
To: cityclerk@ci.carmel.ca.us, crerig@ci.carmel.ca.us

For March 2, 2021 Council Meeting

Dear Carmel City Council,

It just came to our attention that Sades' hours of operation may be allowed to extend past 10pm in the street in front of
their bar. When they operated indoors it was almost bearable, but allowing them to put their bar in the street shows a lack
of leadership and disregard for the community.

The new owner likes to say “the memories start after 10pm”. It's more likely that’'s when the regrets start. Sades' business
is booze, so let's stop romanticizing its reputation in the neighborhood. As long as these operations are using public
space, the 10PM last call seems more than fair. Sincerely,

B. Berensen

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Community Activities" group.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to communityactivities+
unsubscribe@ci.carmel.ca.us.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/ci.carmel.ca.us/d/msgid/communityactivities/
CAEp9JxJHb3t0dvyz%3DgP5dDZdB765JoP6LMjgtNwmjRxXMgxfbw%40mail.gmail.com.


mailto:communityactivities+unsubscribe@ci.carmel.ca.us
https://groups.google.com/a/ci.carmel.ca.us/d/msgid/communityactivities/CAEp9JxJHb3t0dvyz%3DqP5dDZdB765JoP6LMjgtNwmjRxXMgxfbw%40mail.gmail.com?utm_medium=email&utm_source=footer

